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April 30, 2012 

 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

 

 

Today your middle school-aged child is bringing home a Progress Report.  This 

Progress Report is intended to provide a snapshot in time of your child’s current 

progress. 

 

Progress Reports for students in grades 6-8 contain letter grades and work habit 

marks for all of their current CORE courses. Where relevant, some Progress 

Reports will contain comments for parents in the additional information section.  

Teachers will have provided comments if there has been a significant change in 

student progress since the last term. Some students may also receive a 

supplemental report if they receive Student Support Services, or ESL.  

 

Please take the time to review your child’s progress, celebrating their successes 

and, perhaps, making goals for the final term of this year.  If you have any 

questions about your child’s progress, please contact your child’s teacher(s).  The 

Progress Report does not need to be returned to school. 

 

In you child’s planner today you will find  a report indicating your child’s progress in 

completed Explorations courses from Terms one, two and three.  Please sign page 4 

of your child’s planner to indicate you have received this report.  

 

Coming out at the end of June will be a complete report of your child’s final term 

this year. 

 

 

Rob Foot       Jason Hewlett 

Principal       Vice Principal 
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